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FROM THE
DIRECTOR

Dear Preservationists,

| can't believe what you've helped us accomplish! Through a
year of transition, your support created balance and stability
as we continued saving our historic resources.

The following Annual Report highlights the work we have
accomplished together, and | am certainly proud of all of it!
Through advocacy, programs and education, CPA continues
to be the leader on historic preservation in our region—thanks
to you.

Your membership, your annual fund gift, your attendance at
events and your voice in support of our historic resources
makes a difference. From iconic structures like Music Hall to
granite street curbs throughout the city, our many historic
sites, structures and fabric make our community a better,
more sustainable, place to live, work and stay.

Thank you for standing up to protect and celebrate the shared
treasures we all enjoy. We hope to see you at an upcoming
event in 2023!

Sincerely,
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Beth Johnson
Executive Director




ABOUT CPA

Mission

To promote the appreciation, protection and appropriate use
and development of the Cincinnati region’s historic buildings,
communities and landscapes.

Preservation Matters because...

Culture
Adds character, charm, and uniqueness to our community

Environment
Conserves resources, reduces landfill waste, saves money
and is the most sustainable path

Investment
Brings heritage tourism, local job creation and tax credits

Housing Stability & Affordable Housing
People are attracted to historic districts for living, working and

playing

Storytelling
Historic spaces tell everyone’s story and our collective past is
worth remembering




A YEAR IN
REVIEW

Advocacy

CPA purchased the Dennison Estate in Batavia
saving it from demolition. After some basic
stabilization work, the building was sold earlier this
year to a preservation friendly developer with
conservation easements.

Projects

The Cincinnati Sites and Stories website and
mapping application went live as part of the
Sites of Black History initiative.

Visit stories.cincinnatipreservation.org

Programs

Preservation in the Park, a new FREE monthly lecture

" series at Washington Park kicked off and will return next
summer. Internationally renowned preservation leader,

i Carl Elefante highlighted the overlap in preservation,
sustainable design and climate change at this year's
Fall Forum.

Events

CPA Co-hosted the National Alliance of
Preservation Commissions Conference where we
welcomed 550 preservationists from around the
country to marvel at our own historic resources.




TRANSITIONS

Margo's Lasting Legacy

CPA said farewell to long time Preservation
Director, Margo Warminski when she retired from
her 20 year career with CPA in December. A true
preservation pioneer, we have Margo to thank for
her unyielding passion and dedication which
saved and impacted countless sites and
structures throughout our region.

Thank you Paul

CPA Executive Director, Paul Muller returned to his

architecture practice earlier this year passing the

preservation leadership torch to Beth Johnson. Paul

played an enormous role in the protection and

betterment of our built environment. Thank you Paul

for your years of service that all of us in Greater
Cincinnati benefits from.




% CINCINNATI
PRESERVATION
ﬁ ASSOCIATION

)
(1]

STAY TUNED

a robust 2023 program and
event calendar is coming soon!

CONTACT

For more information including financial
summaries please contact CPA at:

430 Reading Rd, Ste 300
Cincinnati, OH 45202

513.721.4506
info@cincinnatipreservation.org

facebook.com/cincinnatipreservationassn
instagram.com/cincinnatipreservation
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